
 

 

From: Kurt Showalter  
Sent: Tuesday, December 04, 2012 10:59 AM 
To: Jonathan Harris 
Cc: James Carmona 
Subject: RFP#13RFP00109 
 
Jonathan: 
 
Thank you for all your work and help with the above referenced RFP.  We have reviewed the pricing on each RFP 
submittal and unfortunately, all submittals greatly exceed expected pricing and available funding.  As a result, 
Sheriff Wilson wishes to reject all proposals.   
 
Again, thanks for your assistance. 
 
Kurt 
 
 
 


